FCAL software and analysis meeting, 24 July 2020 Meeting Minutes

The meeting was dedicated to the rehearsal session for ICHEP2020 conference.

Maryna presented the slides with all received comments. It was a nice and interesting presentation.
After that, we go through to slide by slide in order to fixe some suggestions.

Bohdan’s presentation was postponed due to some technical issues with his laptop. His laptop
crashed when he tried to do the system update.

The next meeting will be on August 26, but | could arrange one earlier if Bohdan has new results
about BS study in Geant4 simulation on TB2016.



